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Document 2 – Traffic Data by Type in Bar Graph Format 

Traffic Services has been collecting traffic data on the segment of Wellington Street 
between Metcalfe and O’Connor Streets since Wellington Street was re-opened in April 
2023. Data collection for light vehicle and motorcycle volumes, heavy vehicle volumes 
and bicycle volumes occurred in July, September, and December. This data is being 
compared to corresponding available data for July 2018, a period prior to the COVID-19 
Pandemic.   

Table 1 in the staff report summarizes the available data by vehicle type collected in 
July 2018, and in July, September, and December 2023. This same volume data is 
being presented below in bar graph format by vehicle type to provide a visual 
representation of the data. 

Figure 1 - Light Vehicle and Motorcycle Traffic Volumes 
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Figure 2 - Heavy Vehicle Traffic Volumes 

 

Figure 3 - Bicycle Traffic Volumes 
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